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DoD: Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) 

Meeting Agenda on April 24, 2023 

Minutes Approval 

• Approval of the minutes of last meeting held March 1, 2023. 

Announcements: 

• New CySP awards were recently announced. I do expect that returning student renewal will be 

announced soon. 

• There might be a chance for another Hackathon in AY 2023-24 similar to the one IUP 

participated in spring 2023 and earlier years. We expect that CySP students will take the lead 

of our Cyber Team. 

• I approved all requests for reimbursements (except one) for the leftover book allowances and 

obtained the Dean’s approval of several of them. AP processed them and checks were mailed 

last Wednesday. Please watch your reimbursement and let me know if you have any issues.  

• All CySP students have already submitted their Cybersecurity Portfolios. Thanks a lot, to all 

of you who submitted the portfolios earlier in the AY. 

• This our last official meeting in this academic year. Congratulations to CySP recipients who 

will be graduating soon and joining their DoD agencies. 

Discussions: 

• All, please confirm that you had received ALL your benefits as of today.  

• Last meeting, only 10 of completed the survey in spite of my repeated reminders.  

• For all CySP students, any problems, or comments you would like to make? 

• CySP students are strongly encouraged to take leading roles in the Cybersecurity Club, mentor 

new recipients, and be actively involved. 

Students’ Reports: 

• Any outstanding issues that might affect your academic performance or approved graduation 

date?? Please also report on your portfolio and contributions to the program. 

Questions?? 


